
Delegation of China visits the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Tuesday, 10 January 2017.

The Secretary General of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia, Veljko
Odalovic, received today the delegation of the Ministry of Trade of the People's Republic of
China and representatives of the Economy/Trade Section of the Embassy of the PR of China in
Belgrade.
  
The Chinese Delegation's visit to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs was organized in the framework
of visits to Serbian institutions which received donations of office and IT equipment from the PR
of China.

MFA Secretary General Veljko Odalovic underlined the importance Serbia attaches to its
relations with the PR of China, expressing particular gratitude for Chinese support and grant aid
in IT equipment received, on several occasions, by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and other
state institutions of the Republic of Serbia.
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